
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Planning Department to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management Committee and the Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice 
Committee on the cost to prepare a State-sanctioned climate action plan, whether the 
Department has performed a climate change risk assessment, and what resources could 
be secured, should such a plan be in place. The report should include the possible 
impacts of climate change on the City, such as rising sea level, and the Department’s 
efforts to reduce the impact of climate change, including the following climate scenarios 
under which the City: (a) continues business as usual; (b) has slow incremental progress 
on emissions reductions; and (c) drastically ramps up efforts, moves its goals 10 years 
sooner, and inspires other cities to replicate the City’s efforts.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


